
Up to $100,000 
BURGLARY OF U.S. POST OFFICE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect(s) who burglarized the Crosby Main Post Office, located at 

133 Hare Rd., Crosby, TX 77532, on January 16, 2024, at approximately 1:00 a.m. 

The suspects fled the scene in a white, two-door Chevrolet Silverado (pictured above), which was reported 
stolen from Galena Park Independent School District (ISD), Galena Park, TX, 77547. The vehicle was 

recovered in a ditch near building 12, in the 1700 block of Bob Smith Rd, in Baytown, TX 77521.

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE INDIVIDUALS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact 
the Houston Division U.S. Postal Inspectors at 713-238-4429 

or 1-877-876-2455 (say "Law Enforcement")
Reference Case No. 4228968-BURG 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




